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Hi AEC,

The suburbs in the Royal National Park should be all in the same seat. | live in Helensburgh,
which is in the Cunningham seat. | would like to be in the same seat as Bundeena, Engadine
and Heathcote. Helensburgh, Stanwell Park, Stanwell Tops, Clifton and Coledale share the
same train line with Engadine and Heathcote.

All these suburbs should be in the same seat because they share economic, social and
regional interests. We all use the same amenities and are concerned about how climate
change will impact the Royal National Park.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Thanks,
Rose

| choose to work flexibly and send emails outside normal business hours. | am emailing at a time convenient to me, only reply when
convenient for you.
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